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CLIENT NAME,

It’s been a pleasure working on your behalf to resolve your income tax burden. Our team worked together to ensure the agreement was the best possible resolution based on your circumstances. I am certain that the Currently Non-Collectible Status is the best outcome for you.

Under this agreement, the IRS acknowledges your inability to pay – placing you in what could be described as an installment agreement without payments. The IRS will send you a letter notifying you of this status, as well as regular reminder letters. Although you still owe the debt, the IRS is prohibited from collecting it from you. You may make voluntary payments toward your debt at any time. Penalties and interest will continue to accrue. The IRS will send you yearly notifications to inform you that you are in the currently non-collectable status. They will keep you in this agreement until they receive notification that your income has changed or until a programmed timeframe expires.

The only things you need to worry about are to file your tax returns on time, and not owe future debt. Remember to stay compliant! Make sure you keep your W4 withholdings at a reasonable level and keep up with estimated tax payments when required. File all tax returns timely. Remember that Tax Defense Network has an in-house Tax Preparation Department that can help you stay compliant at a return customer price.

Please remember the IRS will file a Federal Tax Lien due to your Currently Non Collectible Status. The Federal Tax Lien is a way the IRS attempts to secure your debt.  Also remember that the lien is a public record, and you may receive phone calls or letters from other companies who want to “settle your debt”. Please do not be alarmed or think your resolution is in jeopardy. Simply request that they remove you from their list. You are in the best resolution available with no payments!

Tax Defense Network is going to do a Quality Assurance check on your resolution in 45 days.  We will ensure that the IRS has properly coded your agreement and it is IRON clad. Once your agreement is verified, we will revoke our Power of Attorney. The IRS requires that we revoke our Power of Attorney for legal and ethical reasons. You may get a notice once the Power of Attorney is revoked.

You will continue to receive some letters from the IRS. You will receive regular reminder notices. These notices are intended to remind you of the balance and are required by law. They are an indication that your resolution is still in place. You may also receive balance due notices (coded CP14 on the upper right hand side of the notice) for any returns that processed after your resolution was approved. Although they sound threatening, they are not an indication of a problem with your agreement and are required by law.  If you receive a notice with language reading ‘final notice intent to levy and your right to a hearing,’ then please reach out to me at the contact information I have provided to you or Gold Star Client Care at (877) 856-5118.

Again, let me thank you for the opportunity to assist you in this matter, and if you or anyone you know has a problem in the future, please contact us and we would gladly be of assistance.

Sincerely,

David Collins
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